
We hope you will join us!     

Science Fair Workshop  

and 

Tech Night 

Thursday, November 15,  2018 

5:30pm 

Wahl-Coates Gymnasium 

 

 

Learn About the Science Fair  

All students in grades 3-5 will be required to complete a science fair 

project.  Participation will be optional for students in grades K-2. Come to 

find out more about the guidelines and learn about resources that will help 

your child complete his/her project. 

Projects are DUE on Wednesday, January 30, 2019 

 

 

Learn About Technology 

Your Child Can Use at Home 

You will be able to sit down with your child and discover some of the school 

programs and websites your child can use at home to support his/her learning. 
 

 

Pizza and drinks will be served at 6:30 (while it lasts!) 

We hope you will join us! 

 


